
SUMMER MATH and READING 

for RISING 5th GRADE 

2024 

Summer greetings everyone! 

Congratulations on completing a great year in Fourth Grade! I'm so glad I was able 

to meet with your class this Spring to give you some idea of what Fifth Grade will 

be like next year. Hopefully, it will help to know what your new classroom looks like 

and to have a sense of how middle school works when we begin in the Fall. 

Here are the directions for your summer math and reading assignments. The 

purpose of these assignments is for you to gently practice your academic skills 

over the weeks we are away so they stay fresh in your mind. The best way to do 

that is to do a little bit each week - both math and reading. Try to avoid waiting 

until the last few weeks when you might feel rushed. For each subject, I'll suggest 

some time guidelines to help you complete the work at a comfortable pace. 

MATH: What do we need to do? When should we do it? 

For math, you will work on the provided worksheets from your 4th Grade 

workbook. These pages review the skills you learned in class. You should complete 

one worksheet (both sides of one page) each week. An answer key is provided 

for all of the ODD numbered problems. Some problems are crossed out and don't 

need to be completed. 

READING: What do we need to read? When should we do it? 

Hopefully, everyone will read LOTS of books over the summer, but you are 

expected to read 3 fiction novels PLUS the book, Wonder by R,J, Palacio. Your 

chosen books should be chapter books that are at or above your grade level (no 

graphic novels). Use the list of recommended titles, or find one on your own. You 
























































